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Monday 17th April 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Firstly, I just wanted to welcome you all back to school, for the beginning of the Summer 

Term. I hope that you had a lovely Easter Break and were able to take some time to rest 

and recharge and catch up with family and friends.  

Coronation Plans  

The other reason I am writing to you today is to share the plans we 

are putting in place to acknowledge and celebrate King Charles III 

upcoming Coronation. 

On Friday 5th May, we would love the children to come into school 

wearing something red, white and/or blue and we would like to 

invite you to join your children, on the school field, for an afternoon 

celebratory tea.  

The school gates will be opened, after the children have finished their lunch break, at 

1.50pm, for you to collect your child from their classroom, with all their belongings.  

Teachers will have a register for you to sign the children out.  For safeguarding reasons, 

please inform class teachers, in writing, beforehand, if you give permission for someone 

else to collect your child, on this day, otherwise teachers will not be able to release your 

child.     

Once you have collected your child, you can make your way to the school field and find a 

spot to lay out your picnic blanket and set up your afternoon tea.  The PTA will be present, 

selling a selection of refreshments (drinks, cakes, ice lollies), at a small cost.  The children will 

all receive some special mementos to remember this historic event, which have been 

purchased with money kindly donated by Counsellor Placey. 

During this event, the younger children will be wearing their newly made crowns and we 

will be singing some well-known patriotic songs, before finishing with the national anthem.  

At this point, you may then take your child home.  

Please let your child’s class teacher know, if you will be unable to join your child for this 

event, as we will then arrange for them to join in with this celebration, on the field, with their 

teachers.  
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Obviously, these arrangements might be subject to change due to the unpredictability of 

the ‘British Weather’ so we will keep an eye on the forecast and keep you updated with 

our plans.  

We are really looking forward to celebrating this historic event with you all. 

 

Kindest regards,  

 

 

Sarah Crookes 

 

 

 


